
Les Contours 
de Deponcins
VIOGNIER

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Collines Rhodaniennes IGP, France

Very friendly, with peach, 
anise and melon flavors kept 

lively by a tangy note of green 
almond. A mineral hint adds 
length.Excellent pairing with 

curry rice, foie gras, lemon 
tart, spicy dishes, and goat 

cheese. This wine can be kept 
for 5 years if stored in ideal 

conditions.

Les Contours 
de Deponcins
VIOGNIER

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Collines Rhodaniennes IGP, France

Very friendly, with peach, 
anise and melon flavors kept 

lively by a tangy note of green 
almond. A mineral hint adds 
length.Excellent pairing with 

curry rice, foie gras, lemon 
tart, spicy dishes, and goat 

cheese. This wine can be kept 
for 5 years if stored in ideal 

conditions.

Les Contours 
de Deponcins
VIOGNIER

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Collines Rhodaniennes IGP, France

Very friendly, with peach, 
anise and melon flavors kept 

lively by a tangy note of green 
almond. A mineral hint adds 
length.Excellent pairing with 

curry rice, foie gras, lemon 
tart, spicy dishes, and goat 

cheese. This wine can be kept 
for 5 years if stored in ideal 

conditions.

Les Contours 
de Deponcins
VIOGNIER

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Collines Rhodaniennes IGP, France

Very friendly, with peach, 
anise and melon flavors kept 

lively by a tangy note of green 
almond. A mineral hint adds 
length.Excellent pairing with 

curry rice, foie gras, lemon 
tart, spicy dishes, and goat 

cheese. This wine can be kept 
for 5 years if stored in ideal 

conditions.

Les Contours 
de Deponcins
VIOGNIER

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Collines Rhodaniennes IGP, France

Very friendly, with peach, 
anise and melon flavors kept 

lively by a tangy note of green 
almond. A mineral hint adds 
length.Excellent pairing with 

curry rice, foie gras, lemon 
tart, spicy dishes, and goat 

cheese. This wine can be kept 
for 5 years if stored in ideal 

conditions.

Les Contours 
de Deponcins
VIOGNIER

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Collines Rhodaniennes IGP, France

Very friendly, with peach, 
anise and melon flavors kept 

lively by a tangy note of green 
almond. A mineral hint adds 
length.Excellent pairing with 

curry rice, foie gras, lemon 
tart, spicy dishes, and goat 

cheese. This wine can be kept 
for 5 years if stored in ideal 

conditions.


